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Causeway Coast & Glens  
Borough Council 
 
To: Environmental Services Committee 
 
WASTE MANAGEMENT LICENSING CONSULTATION 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT (DOE)  
 

4 AUGUST 2015 

    
 
For Decision  
 
Report to Committee 
 

Linkage to Corporate Plan 
Strategic Priority  
Objective  
Lead Officer  
Cost: (If applicable)  

 
Background 
The Department of the Environment has published a consultation on the draft Waste Management 
Licensing (Amendment No. 2) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015. 
 
This consultation is seeking comments on proposed changes to waste management licensing 
exemptions.  The proposed changes apply to paragraphs 12, 15, 17, 18, 19, 27 and 45 of Part 1 of 
Schedule 2 to the Waste Management Licensing Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2003.  

The closing date for receipt of responses is 25th September 2015.  

The consultation document may be viewed and downloaded from the Department of the Environment’s 
website at:  
 
http://www.doeni.gov.uk/index/protect_the_environment/waste/waste_framework_directive.htm 
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